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Bell Library in Mentone hosts ALSA 2

Bell Library in Mentone re-
cently hosted the Area Library
Services Authority, of which they
are a member. This program was
held at the Mentone Baptist
Church (across the sireet from
Bell Memorial .Library). Lunch
was at Teel’s Restaurant, Men-
tone. The Guest speaker was
Dorothy Lower, Head of the Allen
County/Fort Wayne Public Li-
brary Genealogy Division.

Miss Lower developed the gen-
ealogy collection at Fort Wayne
from a few hundred titles to more
than 125,000 books and 30,000
rolls of microfilm, covering mat-
erial from the entire = United
States, Canada, and Great Britain.
She and her department are well
known throughout the entire
country. by people in search of
their ancestry.

Miss Lower’s purpose in visit-

ing the ALSA I group was to
share information that would en-
able area librarians to better serve
genealogical researchers. In addi-
tion to a thorough breakdown of
Fort Wayne’s offerings, Miss
Lower reviewed several books she
recommended each library have
available to patrons.

Visitors were present from St.
Joseph, Noble, Elkhart, Marshall,
and Kosciusko Counties.



